
 
 

 

Thursday 12 June 2025 

 

Dear Parent /Carer  

Year 9 Activity Day - Thursday 4 July - 24-ZADY9 
 
We are writing to give you details of this year’s activity day for Year 9.  

 

On Thursday 3 July your daughter will be taking part in an Enterprise Day.  The students will be working on a 

‘Launch Pad’ project led by the organisation Young Enterprise. This is a fast paced, engaging enterprise 

challenge which provides an introduction to employability skills. Students will work alongside inspiring Business 

Volunteers who support students to discover more about themselves and develop key skills which are valued in 

the workplace. Through a series of hands-on, fun activities students work in teams on the early stages of 

launching a fledgling business, balancing a budget as well as creating a brand identity and marketing strategy. 

This will take place in school. Students will need to be in school uniform and lunch will be at the usual time, 

with the school Dining Hall opening as normal.  As this day is being facilitated by Young Enterprise, along with 

the support of their Business volunteers we are asking for a voluntary contribution of £11.50 per student. 

We would be grateful if you could make your payment for the activity using ParentMail by Tuesday 1 July. 

Ticking the relevant box when making payment in ParentMail constitutes your consent to this activity. 

 

We would not want anyone to be unable to take part in this activity because of financial circumstances. If you 

would like to apply for financial support for this event (whether or not your daughter is eligible for Pupil 

Premium Funding), please complete the confidential on-line form accessed via the Parents’ section of the 

website. Please reference the code: 24-ZADY9. 

 

If your daughter is eligible for Pupil Premium funding, the school will cover the cost of any trips or the activity 

held on our activity day in July.  This does not include Service Children. Please fill in this form to give your 

permission for them to take part: consent for students eligible for Pupil Premium funding. 

  

Kind regards  

 

Stephen Pitchers 

Assistant Headteacher 

Personal Development 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfD_LT_uklJe5J9RUjXla_Ma2TI2YxEXjCvWVGTZFTWJJwQtg/viewform?usp=sf_link

